
What have we been learning this week? 

Week beginning 09/09/24 

 

 

What a wet week we have had! We have been exploring the school and 
finding conkers on our adventure. We have introduced the topic of ‘the 
gingerbread man to the children and they are excited to make them. We 
have made toast with the children and been finishing off our card designs 
for Christmas. We have been experimenting with paints and dots.  

Book of the week– Wonderful Me 
Rhyme of the week– Circle song and Humpy Dumpty  

Word of the week–  all  

Math's 

We have been counting the 
children as we line up to help 
with number values and writ-
ing numbers in chalk. We con-
tinue to develop more num-
bers songs and have been 
counting our fingers.  

 

Literacy 

We have introduced the 
children to the Ginger-
bread Man stories and dis-
cussed the 
front cover.  

Next Week 

Our children will bake gingerbread men next week and learn about the 
fire alarm! We will be going on a shape hunt and cutting and sticking us-
ing different shapes.   
For our celebration of ‘International Dot Day’ we would like to invite 
parents in to see the children’s Dot display when you collect them next 
Thursday.  
 
Book of the week– Peace at last– linked to identifying sounds 
game  
Rhyme of the week– wind the bobbin 

Word of the week–  around 


